Margaret Sleeper

I am writing to urge to you please proceed with a COMPLETE ban on fracking and all its related
activities in the Delaware water basin. The EPA's most recently released fracking study provides
scientific evidence that fracking activities can impact drinking water resources and includes water
impacts from shale gas in the Pennsylvania community of Dimock. Beyond the damage produced
by the process of hydraulic fracturing, the resultant wastewater is toxic and if it gets into the
Delaware river or our groundwater, the effects will be felt for generations. PLEASE protect the
citizens and keep our water pure!! Keep it in the ground. I will not be able to make the public
meeting in February due to a work trip, but am sincerely. hoping you make the best decision for us
and our future generations!!!



